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Comments: To James, or whoever else is on this project,

When I heard of the Forest Services plans to open up MORE of the forest to off road vehicles, I 

was, I am, very upset and saddened.

We go to the forest for peace &amp; solitude. I ride horses an hike in those woods that you are 

proposing to allow motors into - How very sad a thought for all of us that have enjoyed these 

places of quiet.

In these troubled, complicated times for humans, wildlife, plants, air &amp; water, Do we really NEED 

more places for off roaders to go? It seems more far-sighted to have less.

This will create, in our beautiful forest, MORE fire danger, MORE erosion, MORE trash, MORE 

disrupted wildlife, and danger for writers and hikers like me.

Isn't the Forest Service supposed to be stewards of the land? Allowing this to happen is NOT being 

a good steward.

I really hope that the Forest Service will reconsider this plan and not allow more off roading in 

our forests. Think of future generations and lets keep our few wild places wild.

Lauri Schell

John Schell


